


It is vital to our national security and the safety of our military personnel that we maintain 
awareness of anomalous objects in all domains. We must also keep pace with the development 
and employment of novel technology by our adversaries. In doing so, we are committed to 
providing maximum transparency while safeguarding classified information and controlled 
unclassified information. The establishment of the AARO is a significant step forward in 
developing the capabilities and processes that are necessary to achieve these goals. 
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